
KIND ATTENTION

This is for information and necessary action that matter regarding conducting of
Mop-Up round for Super Speciality seats for the academic year 2017-18 in
various Medical colleges of the Country is Sub-Judice in the Hon’ble Supreme
Court of India. The matter is posted for hearing on 22nd September 2017. The
outcome of the case will be uploaded on the MCC Website. Please keep in
touch with the MCC Website for any updation.
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